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Keep Monarchy On $5 Note
Debate about whose image should feature on the five dollar note unhappily coincides with 
National Police Remembrance Day, according to FamilyVoice Australia spokesman David 
d’Lima.
 
“Police who today recall those who have given their lives in the line of duty have all made 
a promise to Queen Elizabeth and her heirs and successors, and so the debate about 
whose image should be featured on the five dollar note is most untimely,” David d’Lima 
said.
 
“Since Queen Elizabeth, to whom allegiance was owed, is featured on the five dollar note, 
then for reasons of consistency and respect for the Crown, the image of her successor 
should be retained.
 
“All who promised to serve Queen Elizabeth also promised to serve her heirs and 
successors.
 
“As the law now requires all new recruits to the police, the military, and the judiciary, and 
new MPs, to promise their allegiance to King Charles, it would be somewhat contradictory 
if government side-lined the monarch from the traditional place of honour and respect on 
the five dollar note.”
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